
Dear parents and carers

RE – KS2 choir

KS2 choir will be starting again this term on a Thursday after school from 3:30 - 4:15.
Choir will take place in Cedar classroom (Miss Jackson’s room) starting on 14th
September. We have limited places so places will be allocated on a first come first
served basis. We will inform you if your child is successful. There will be no session on
12th October due to the Year 5 trip to Kingswood. If your child is allowed to walk
home by themselves please let us know on the form below as normal permission
does not apply. There will be no charge for children to join the choir.

We will, once again, be taking the choir to the Young Voices concert at the O2 in
January. They will learn songs to take part in a performance with other schools in the
area. It is a brilliant opportunity for children in our school. Parents will get the
opportunity to purchase tickets to watch the choirs perform. Details about Young
Voices for parents are available at Young Voices - For Parents. To be able to take part
in the concert, your child must commit to coming to choir each week. The organisers
of Young Voices recommend that children in the choir wear the official Young Voices
T-Shirt during the concert which last year was £12. Tickets for parents will also be
available. Last year a ticket was £23.

Please complete the reply slip below if your child is interested in attending choir,

Yours sincerely

Miss Jackson and Mrs Haig

✀

Name of child Class

⬜My child would like to attend the club and commits to attend regularly

⬜My child has permission to walk home unaccompanied after the club

Signed Date

https://www.youngvoices.co.uk/for-parents/

